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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     05/05/2005

From:     Henry Velick

Comment:
That orphaned works remain inaccessible makes us all the poorer. That they remain so
not for practical reasons, but for legal ones, is ridiculous.

It's clear to me that a good-faith effort to find the owner of a work's copyright 
should protect one against legal action for use of that work.

Thank you.
- Henry Velick
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